October 22, 1971

The Reverend Andrew J. Young
75 Piedmont Avenue, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
Attention: Miss Dora McDonald

Dear Reverend Young:

Reference is made to your letter of October 21, 1971 in which
you gave us Reverend Young's sermon topic. Thank you very much.

Would you please inform Reverend Young that since he is
staying with relatives that he should be in the Chaplain's
office at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday morning, November 21, 1971.

We have never started the service late and would appreciate
his copperation.

With kindest pessonal regards.

Sincerely yours,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain
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